
 

August 23, 2018 

 

Mr. Jindria Fucik 

Pratelstvi 60, CZ 104 00 

Uhrineves, Prague, Chzech Republic 

 

Dear Mr. Fucik: 

 

On behalf of the National Model Railroad Association, I am pleased to inform you that 

the following product has been inspected and found to be in conformance with the 

Standards of the National Model Railroad Association: 

 

 MP1 16 slow motion switch machine decoder  

 

By meeting the NMRA’s rigorous requirements, Conformance Warrant 2018-0005 has 

been issued for this product and will be added to the NMRA Conformance Warrant List. 

 

You are hereby granted permission and encouraged to proudly display the NMRA 

Conformance Seal on the product listed above and in your advertising. Other cars that use 

the same frame, couplers and wheels may also use this conformance warrant number. 

 

We appreciate your support of and participation in the NMRA Conformance and 

Inspection Program. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Didrik A. Voss, MMR 

Manager, Standards & Conformance Dept. 

 


